NEWS FROM THE SECRETARY ISSUE 9



FROM THE SECRETARY'S OFFICE

END OF JUNE 2016

MEMBER NEWSLETTER

IN THIS ISSUE

- Training
- SFAIT Certification
- Enquiries
- Media

Just a short note to end off the month!

TRAINING

We had a good number of attendees on both our June training courses.

However, there were a number of last minute registrations and enquires which is not ideal.

There are only three more opportunities for training this year.

Please register now to secure your place.

Late fees will apply to all late applications.

All new members are required to attend the Introduction training.

Introduction training

- 25th August Auckland
- 28th September Christchurch
- 24th November
 Auckland and Christchurch

SFAIT & SFAIT Refresher

- 26th August Auckland
- 29th September Christchurch
- 24th November Auckland and Christchurch

Registration forms are under the 'members' section of our website now.

www.nzhha.co.nz

SFAIT CERTIFICATION

Certification is granted to an individual member following completion of both the

Introduction Training and the SFAIT training.

Once certified, only you are able to use your SFAIT registration number to sign off certificates and producer statements.

No one else in your company is able to use your SFAIT number. They must do the training and become certified themselves.

If a company is found to be using the SFAIT number inappropriately it may result in cancellation of membership and removal from the Registered Installer scheme.

ENQUIRIES

You may experience some delays in response to technical enquiries as all our volunteers are extremely busy with their own businesses at this time of year. Please be patient.

MEDIA

Please see the latest media articles received in June which are attached.